East Riding of Yorkshire Council

North Ferriby C of E School

"A Christian school with children at its heart"

Tel: 01482 631200 e-mail:northferriby. primary@eastriding.gov.uk

Church Road NORTH FERRIBY HU14 3BZ

Headteacher: Mr Russ Orr

13 May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 - Clay Workshop Thursday 13 June 2019

We are very lucky to have a professional potter, Mrs Boyes, coming into school to work with our Year 6 on Thursday 13 June. The work will include practical activities using clay and a variety of tools and techniques. Please send your child to school with an old shirt for them to wear on the day to protect their school uniform, if you wish.

Each Year 6 child will be able to produce a pottery castle to represent Bamburgh Castle. Mrs Boyes will then take the "castles" to her pottery to fire and glaze.

The finished "castles" will be ready for the children to bring home before the end of term and will make a lovely keepsake (see below for details).

As you will appreciate there are costs associated with Mrs Boyes' visit, including all the pottery materials and the firing and glazing costs. To enable school to continue to provide this enrichment experience for the children a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child is requested if you wish your child to bring their crafted pottery home at the end of term. There is no obligation to do so however, and your child will not be excluded from this activity should you decide not to contribute.

We hope you agree that this will be a very worthwhile experience for your child.

Please log in to ParentPay if you wish to contribute £4.00 for your child's Bamburgh Castle.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Beasley, Mrs Chappelow, & Miss Wilkinson Class Teachers

